
THE MINUTES OF THE COMMITTEE MEETING OF NEYLAND CRICKET 
CLUB HELD IN THE COMMITTEE ROOM OF THE ATHLETIC CLUB ON 
THURSDAY 12TH OCTOBER 2006. 
 
Present: R Bellerby 
               J P Edwards 
               A Hansen 
               S Hannon 
               A Miller 
               P Miller  
               M J Rees 
 
Apologies: M C Jones & P Hannon. 
                    
The Minutes of the meeting held on Thursday 14th September 2006 were read, 
confirmed and signed as a true record. 
 
Matters Arising 
1 Stopcock – this had still to be brought to the attention of the Stand Committee. 
2 Square Working Party – a work party had convened to apply the loam and fertiliser 
to the square. The effects of the previous evening’s overindulgence appeared to have 
limited the numbers who attended. Those that did addend however proved 
enthusiastic and willing. 
 
Financial Report 
 
Matters relating to club finances will not be made available online. For further 
information members may contact the club treasurer. This can be done through the 
management committee section of this website. 
 
Ground & Maintenance 
1 Much of the surplus machinery had been disposed of including the roller and the old 
30” mower 
2 Existing mower – Dai Edwards and Larry Evans had agreed to service the mower. 
3 Weed killer to be applied to grounds in the Spring. It was suggested that Neyland 
Athletic club be asked to contribute towards some if not all of the costs involved. 
 
 
Correspondence 
1 Correspondence had been received from the Assistant Hon. Secretary to the County 
Club inviting Club requesting confirmation of the Club’s playing arrangements for the 
2007 season. 
2 Promotional literature had been received from Birds of Bancyfelin concerning the 
availability of a Jacobsen LF3800 mower. 
3 Correspondence had been received from the Welsh Cricket Association inviting the 
Club to enter the WCA Gwalia Cricket Cup Competition 2007.  
 
 
Athletic Club Redevelopment 
 



1 M C Jones, the Chairman of the Atletic Club Committee had convened a meeting 
between representatives of Pembrokeshire County Council and interested parties to 
discuss the siting of the MUGA and associated security issues. 
2 R Bellerby had put studied the existing plan of the proposed new building and had 
prepared a number of alterations, which he proposed to put to the Architect. The 
majority of these proposals related to the siting of the various dressing  
 
Presentation Evening 
 
The presentation evening had proved to be a disappointing affair, the absence of most 
of the senior players and award winners producing a somewhat flat atmosphere. Some 
confusion appeared to exist with regard to who was organising the evening and who 
was publicising it and this breakdown in communication had contributed to the low 
numbers. It was agreed that next season the evening should revert to the last Saturday 
of the season and that the Athletic Club should be booked accordingly. 
 
 
AOB    
 
1 It was agreed that at the November meeting the AGM should be fixed for the second 
Thursday in December. 
2 Wreath laying on Armistice Sunday (12.11.06) to be discussed at next meeting. 
 
There was no any other business accordingly the meeting was declared closed after 
confirming the date of the next meeting for 9th November 2006. 
 
 
 
SIGNED:………………………………………… 
 
 
DATED:………………………………………….  
           


